STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

4601 N Monroe Street  Spokane, Washington 99205-1295 » (509)329-3400

August 24, 2016

The Honorable Tom Trulove
City of Cheney

609 Second Street

Cheney, WA 99004

RE: Correction to City of Cheney NPDES Permit No. WA0020842

Dear Mayor Trulove:

Enclosed is a correction to the City of Cheney’s NPDES Permit No. WA0020842. The
changes are on page 4. The following corrections were made on the Summary of Permit
Report Submittals page: '

1. Formatting fixes were made to the table, the permit section was corrected for the
Wasteload Assessment submittal from S4.F to S4.E and the appropriate year was
added to the due date for S5.G, Operations and Maintenance Manual Update or
Review Confirmation Letter.

The corrected pages are enclosed. Please replace the current pages with the corrected
versions. Since it is not a major change, we are correcting the permit and no public
comment period is necessary.

Please contact Lucy Peterschmidt (Permit Manager) at (509) 329-3408 or by email at
lupe461(@ecy.wa.gov if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Sh/ara Joy V/
Water Quality Program

Certified Mail 7012 3050 0000 1095 1507
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Enclosure
B Todd Ableman, City of Cheney
Dan Ferguson, City of Cheney
Lucy Peterschmidt, PE, Ecology/Eastern Region
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